Small number of unsold
debenture seats available for
Scottish Cup Final

[x]

A small number of tickets for Saturday’s William Hill Scottish
Cup Final will go on sale to supporters on the Hibs Ticket
Database from 10am tomorrow.

The vast majority of tickets left are for the South Stand.
These were unsold debenture seats which the Club received from
Hampden Park Ltd this week. These tickets are priced at £42 (
there are no concession rates available for these tickets).

Tickets will only be on sale online or through the Hibernian
Call Centre — tickets will not be on sale to purchase from the
Hibernian Ticket Office. This decision has been made due to
the low number of tickets available.

Supporters who purchase tickets on Tuesday night or Wednesday
will be able to collect their tickets from Thursday at 10am.
Special delivery can also be selected as a delivery option.

A maximum of 10 tickets can be purchased per transaction, with
supporters able to buy more than one per client reference
number.

At this stage the Ticket Office are unable to offer ticket
exchanges.

The last few hospitality places are also available via the
club website.
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